
Workday Student Summary of 2023/2024 Activity 
 
A districtwide message from Andrew Campbell disseminated the dates for in-person and online 
workshops, open for all faculty members to register in March 2024. The task force successfully 
concluded its mission by presenting a comprehensive report at the April 2024 Faculty Council 
meeting. This meeting was graced by the presence of Andrew Campbell, Instructional Designer, 
and Pamela Darling-Facio, Director of eLearning, who were available to address any questions or 
concerns. 


